

I don't agree that Sunnica should be given so many repeated opportunities to get their act together. They are still making changes to the scheme (which was already accepted for Examination back in December 2021) even though we, the local residents, have been living with the threat of this for well over 3 years. The application should be withdrawn. However, since the ExA has decided to delay the Examination, I do agree with their point that the Examination should not start until the latest scheme changes have been reviewed and accepted by the ExA. Otherwise we will be faced with doing a lot of unnecessary extra work.

Food security and land use issues were discussed at the Preliminary Meeting on 26th July. As a farmer, I feel very strongly about this issue and I do agree that it should be included as a specific issue as part of the examination.